
Friday 25 October 2024

Term 4 Week 2

Kia ora, Kia orana, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu, Xin chào, Bula vinaka, Nǐ
hǎo ma, မင်္ဂလာပါ, হ্যালো,안녕하세요, Bonjour, Mhoro, Kumusta, Kumno, Greetings to all whānau and

friends of

Flat Bush School,

This week it has been great to have lots of fine, sunny weather and the chance for our ākonga to be

outside at break times. The fields are now fully recovered and during break times they are very busy

spaces with lots of different games being played. Next week is a shortened week as we have the Labour

Day Public Holiday on Monday, October the 28th and our Teacher Only Day on Tuesday, the 29th.

FBS is closed for instruction on those days and will reopen on Wednesday, October 30th. On this day

we will be starting with the opening of our FBS Niuean Language Week. Please join us under our COLA

from 9am as we start our week with the raising of the Niue Flag.

The following day we are having a visit from the Rowandale Primary School Niuean Bilingual Unit, this

will be from 11am, taking place under our COLA. The days and weeks are going by very quickly, hard to

believe that next week we will start the month of November. We have a busy term that is filled with lots

of different and exciting events for our ākonga and all of our FBS learning community.

Thank you for your ongoing encouragement and support, it is greatly appreciated.

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

Writing from Room 1
about Team Kākano’s Transport Trip

“Hello” in Te Reo Maori, Cook Island Maori, Tongan, Samoan, Hindi, Niuean, Vietnamese, Fijian, Mandarin, Burmese, Bengali, Korean, French, Shona, Filipino and Khasi - the languages represented at Flat Bush School.


